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NORTH RIDGE PROSPECTIVE YEAR 7 PUPILS FOR SEPTEMBER 2024/2025 

 PARENTS VISITS 

If you are interested in considering North Ridge as a placement for your son/ daughter, you can find out more 

about the school by visiting the transition page on our school website. 

Please note that places at North Ridge high school are for pupils with an EHCP plan. 

The visit will last 45 minutes and you must arrive on time for your appointment – we can only offer a maximum of 2 

places per family. If you require further information you can arrange to speak to a member of the senior leadership 

team by telephone. There are up to 3 appointment times per day that are led by the Deputy Head S.Thornton who 

leads on transition from primary to high school. 

DAY/ DATE SLT TIMES 

1.3.24 (Friday) ST 10A.M. 11A.M.  

8.3.24 (Friday) ST 10A.M. 11A.M. 1:15P.M. 

14.3.24 (Thursday) ST 10A.M. 11A.M. 1:15P.M 

 

• To book a slot please contact our school office, stating your name, contact details, your child’s name and the 

name of the school they currently attend.  

• Do not arrive too early for your appointment. We will start the visit promptly and we will be unable to 

accommodate late arrival. 

• The tours are for parents/guardians only. There will be opportunities in the summer term for your child to 

visit our school if they are allocated a place. 

 

We look forward to meeting you. 

 

North Ridge High School  


